
NOTICES for Sunday 17th October 2021 
 

Sunday 17 October – ECO SUNDAY 
9.30am Parish Eucharist at All Saints, with choir 
11am Family Worship at St. Antony’s 
 
Sunday 24 October  
9.30am Family Worship & Baptism 
11am Said Holy Communion 
 
 
 
GIVING 
We invite everyone to become a regular giver to All Saints Church. For cash and 
envelope offerings, there are collection plates by the door.  
We are continuing to collect non-perishable items for the Croydon Refugee 
Centre Charity No. 1064465 in the Rector’s Office.  
 
 
 
MICHAEL BOURNS (deceased) 
Myrtle and the family would like to invite all who knew Michael to join them at 
Croydon Crematorium at 12.15pm on Thursday 21st October, and to the 
Thanksgiving service at 2pm at All Saints Church. This will be followed by a 
wake in the Church Hall. All are welcome. Dress code: smart casual, no dark 
clothes. Our thoughts and prayers are with Myrtle, Celia, Graham and Helen, and 
grandchildren Samuel and Naomi. 
 
 
 
MARGARET BROWN (deceased) 
Margaret, widow of the late David Brown and known to many in the Parish, died in 
April last year and her ashes will be interred on Friday 22 October.   The family 
have invited any who would like to join them for a short service of thanksgiving and 
reflection at 12 Noon in All Saints Church, followed by the interment in the 
churchyard. 
 
 
  



LAY CONFERENCE, Saturday 6 November 2021, 10am-3.30pm (on zoom). 
A day to celebrate all that lay people do beyond the walls of their churches. This is 
a free online Zoom event (pre-registration is required). The keynote speaker is 
Andrew Graystone, and his subject will be Upside Down: A different way of looking 
at your church’s mission. To find out more and to register, please visit 
https://croydonlayconference2021.eventbrite.co.uk (booking will close midnight 
24th October). 
 
 
 
VOLUNTEER(S) NEEDED to organise Christmas Day Lunch 
We are asking for someone, or a couple, to volunteer to organise this year's lunch 
on Christmas Day. If this is something you would like to do, please can you let the 
wardens or Rosanne know admin@sanderstead-parish.org.uk as soon as 
possible. 
Mike Fixter and Sue Thomas, Churchwardens 
 
 
 
CHILDREN’S SOCIETY CHRISTMAS CARDS  
It’s that time of year again! It would be very much appreciated if you could support 
the much needed work of the Children’s Society again this year by buying some of 
their Christmas Cards. Sue Chillman and Jean Kelly both have illustrated leaflets, 
so please let them know if you would like to have one, and hopefully order some 
cards.  
Sue Wragg 
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